
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Twin Ridges Elementary School District’s Learning Continuity Plan (2020-21) 

 

 

WHEN: September 8, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. 

WHERE: Regular Board Meeting (Zoom Remote Meeting Available Upon Request)  

At its regular board meeting to be held on September 8, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. the Twin Ridges 

Elementary School District (TRESD) Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing to receive 

public comment (submitted via email) to seek input and take testimony from the public in 

regard to TRESDs Learning Continuity Plan (2020-21). 

Instructions for public comment:  Any member of the public may submit comment for the 

Public Hearing by emailing TRESD at website@tresd.org. Comments must include LCP 

PUBLIC COMMENT in the subject line of the email.  In order for your comment to be read 

during the meeting, it MUST contain fewer than 500 words — which would take about three 

minutes to read. (If the comment contains more than 500 words, it will not be read during 

the meeting.)  

Note:  All comments must be received by 1:00 PM on Tuesday, September 8, 2020. 

 


